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Exposure Mode
Quick Guide. By
Julie Adair King.
Part of Nikon D90
For Dummies
Cheat Sheet. Use
this table for quick
explanations of
your Nikon D90
digital camera’s
fully automatic
exposure modes,
including Auto and
the six Digital Vari-
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Program scene
modes. These
modes let you
choose automatic
or manual focusing,
but limit your
control over most
other picture-
taking settings.

Nikon D90
Automatic
Exposure Mode
Quick Guide -
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dummies
These four
advanced exposure
modes on your
Nikon D90 let you
adjust aperture (f-
stop) to manipulate
depth of field (the
zone of sharp
focus) and shutter
speed to give
moving objects a
sharp focus or a
blurry appearance.
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You also have
access to picture
options not
available in Auto or
Digital Vari-
Program scene
modes. AddThis
Sharing Buttons.

Guide to Nikon D90
Advanced
Exposure Modes -
dummies
Guide to Nikon D90
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Advanced
Exposure Modes.
These four
advanced exposure
modes on your
Nikon D90 let you
adjust aperture (f-
stop) to manipulate
depth of field (the
zone of sharp
focus) and shutter
speed to give
moving objects a
sharp focus or a
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blurry appearance.
You also have
access to picture
options not
available in Auto or
Digital Vari-
Program scene
modes.

Nikon D90 For
Dummies Cheat
Sheet - dummies
I spent days to
understand and
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implement Auto
Exposure Lock
feature and I feel
like it is worth to
share with you all
so that you don’t
have to spend
much of your time.
Although the idea
is same for every
DSLR camera, I am
taking reference of
Nikon D90 for the
menu settings and
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have included
couple of
photographs I have
taken with my D90.
If ...

Auto Exposure Lock
(AE-L) With Nikon
D90 — Daily ...
b1 EV steps for
exposure control
top. This defaults
to 1/3 stops. You
may set half stops
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if you prefer. The
D90 sets exposure
steplessly,
regardless of this
setting. Missing: I
use the full-stop
setting of the
D300, D700 and
D3, missing in the
D90. Design Flaw:
Ideally Nikon would
provide separate
settings for manual
and auto exposure.
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I'd set 1/3 stops for
manual exposure
and full stops in
auto exposure (P, S
and A modes).

Nikon D90 Custom
Menu:
Metering/exposure
Nikon D90 allows
you to shoot 2
frames over
exposed and one
correctly exposed
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(+2F) or 2 frame
under exposed and
one correctly
exposed (-2F) or
traditional 3F which
gives one under
exposed, one
correctly exposed
and one over
exposed picture.
So the maximum
number of frames
for Nikon D90 is 3.
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How To Setup
Automatic
Exposure
Bracketing (AEB) —
Daily ...
Nikon D90
Exposure Modes
The mode dial on
the right side of the
D90's top panel
provides access to
its various
exposure modes,
the same
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arrangement of
Auto, three semi-
auto, and one
Manual as found...

Nikon D90 Review -
Modes & Menus -
Imaging Resource
It's a same thing as
you press the ISO
button on the back
of your D90 and
rotate main
command dial. In
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Nikon D90, ISO can
be set to AUTO
which lets camera
pick ISO value
automatically as
necessary or you
can also manually
set any value that
ranges from LO 1
(equivalent to ISO
100) through 3200
to HI 1 (equivalent
to ISO 6400).

Page 23/39



Access Free
Nikon D90
Automatic
Exposure Mode
Quick Guide

Using ISO Settings
With Nikon D90 —
Daily Photography
Tips
Shooting modes fall
into three
categories: auto,
scene, and P, S, A,
and M modes. In
auto and scene
modes the camera
controls shutter
speed and
aperture. P, S, A,

Page 24/39



Access Free
Nikon D90
Automatic
Exposure Mode
Quick Guide

and M modes are
known as exposure
modes and give
photographers a
choice as to which
elements of
exposure—apertur
e or shutter
speed—they wish
to control.

P, S, A, and M
Modes (Exposure
Modes) - Nikon
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New on the D90 is
the option to select
how many
exposures are
made. The default
is one, and you
may choose up to
9. c4 Monitor-off
delay top This sets
how long the rear
LCD stays lit.

Nikon D90 Custom
Settings: timers
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and AE AF lock
A Mode: Aperture
Priority . In A mode
you choose the
Aperture and the
D90 chooses the
shutter speed. S
Mode: Shutter
Priority . In S mode
you set the Shutter
and the D90 sets
the aperture. If the
D90 runs out of
good apertures you
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easily can get
under or over
exposure in S
mode: watch that
the D90 can select
a correct aperture
for your lighting.

Nikon D90 Top
Panel - Ken
Rockwell
I have had a Nikon
D90 for two and a
half years now, and
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I have been very
pleased with my
purchase. Due to
many many jobs
and chores lately, I
hadn't used it, until
today. It's a sunny
day today and
when I actually got
out of my house
and took a few
show in Auto
settings (yes, I
know auto is not
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the answer to
everything and
manual shooting ...

nikon -
Overexposed shots
on a sunny day
with Auto ...
When you select
this mode, you can
select the focus
point but the D90
can use other focus
points as well if the
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subject moves.
This mode is the
best option for
capturing moving
subjects. 3. Auto-
area. This is default
mode for Nikon
D90 where camera
selects the focus
point for you
automatically. I use
this mode most of
the time and works
great.
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Nikon D90
Autofocus Area
Mode — Daily
Photography Tips
If you prefer to
force the D90 to
focus with just one
specific sensor, go
to MENU > Custom
Setting Menu > a
Autofocus > a1 AF-
area mode and
select Single Point.
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You can force the
D90 into AF-S focus
mode with the top
switch, but you
don't need to. It
will lock anyway for
still subjects in the
default AF-A mode.
Moving things, like
kids

Nikon D90
Autofocus Settings
- Ken Rockwell

Page 33/39



Access Free
Nikon D90
Automatic
Exposure Mode
Quick Guide

This is Long
Exposure Dark-
Frame Subtraction
Noise Reduction.
OFF. Default. Leave
it here. ON. Don't
use this. If you do,
the D90 will double
the amount of time
you have to wait
around for longer
time exposures.
The D90 is so good
you don't need
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this. Nikon only
includes this
because old-timers
would get peeved if
it was missing.

Nikon D90
Shooting Menu -
Ken Rockwell
In a new wrinkle,
the Nikon D90 has
only one autofocus
mode in Live View,
and it's not the
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traditional phase-
detect AF. The
D90's only option
for autofocus in
Live View mode is
contrast
detection....

Nikon D90 Review -
Live View - Imaging
Resource
Comprehensive
exposure control:
Five advanced
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scene modes plus
Program Auto,
Shutter Priority,
Aperture Priority
and Manual. Auto
Active D-Lighting:
Selectable and
Automatic, Active
D-Lighting
optimizes details
within shadows and
highlights, taming
high-contrast
situations in real
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time.

D90 | Nikon
For indoor
portraits, shoot
using available
light rather than
flash for softer
illumination and no
red-eye. In the A
exposure mode,
simply keeping the
built-in flash unit
closed disables the
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flash. In Portrait
mode, hold the
Flash button down
as you rotate the
main command
dial to select the
Off setting.
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